
Northumbrian Cambridge Association 
Annual General Meeting – Friday 17 September 2021 
Membership Secretary’s report 
 
Current membership stands at 170, including 6 Honorary and 5 Associate members. 
Associate members are partners of deceased NCA members who have regularly attended 
our events, and to whom it is our policy to offer NCA membership and continued access to 
events. We have 140 members on our email list and 30 on our postal list. 
 
We are sad to report the death of Eric Cooley (Clare 1945-48, Mechanical Sciences) and 
Mike Gaunt (Fitzwilliam 1968-71, Law).  
 
There have been two resignations: Alex Faludy (Peterhouse 1998-2001, History of Art) has 
relocated to Budapest and Judith Lund (Newnham 1954-57, Modern Languages) has moved 
into a nursing home. 
 
We welcome two new members: David Jenkins (King’s 1964-67, Medicine) and Ian Lawley 
(Peterhouse 1971-74, History). 
 
We offer free Associate membership to students attending our Freshers’ Welcome Party, 
and now have 101 students on our list. We shall be adding to that number following 2021’s 
event. It is hoped they will become full members should they return to the area in the 
future.  
 
We would encourage any members who have not yet paid their £10 subscription for 2021 to 
do so as soon as possible, or to let the Membership Secretary know if they wish to resign. 
 
 
Susan Austin 
Membership Secretary 
 
 
 


